
LEGAL NOTICE 

LEGAL NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC: Town of Hamilton Request for Proposals 
(RFP) for a Highway Facility Design/Construction Documents. The Town is 
planning to design and construct a new facility for Highway operations. The 
complete RFP is available on the website at www.TownofHamiltonNY.gov or by 
requests via email: Hamilton Town Clerk: s.reymers@TownofHamiltonNY.org or      
Highway Superintendent: highway@TownofHamiltonNY.org or by calling (315) 
825-1378.  

Sealed proposals must be received by the Hamilton Town Clerk’s Office located 
at 38 Milford Street, Hamilton, NY 13346 by 3:00 PM on Friday, December 15, 
2023 or postmarked by Tuesday, December 12, 2023 and marked on the 
envelope: Highway Facility Design/Construction Document.  

Dated:  October 2, 2023 

Suzanne K. Reymers, RMC 
Hamilton Town Clerk 
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